
PINS ref: APP/EPR/636

Date: 12 July 2023

Dear Sir / Madam 

NOTICE OF APPEAL MADE UNDER THE ENVIRONMENTAL PERMITTING (ENGLAND AND WALES) 

REGULATIONS 2016 – REGULATION 31  

I hereby give you notice of an appeal which has been made to the Secretary of State by FCC 
Recycling (UK) Limited.  The appeal is against conditions imposed on a variation application of an 
existing Environmental Permit, application reference NP3538NF, for a site at Daneshill Landfill Site, 
Daneshill Road, Lound, Nottinghamshire, DN22 8RD.

Documents relating to this appeal can be found on the Environment Agency public register and the 

relevant local authority register. Please ring in advance to arrange an appointment by calling the 

National Customer Contact Centre on 03708 506506. 

Should you wish to make any representations on this appeal, you should do so by writing to the 

Secretary of State at the address below within 15 working days after the date of this notice.  

James Bunten 

Environment Appeals  

The Planning Inspectorate 

3H Hawk Wing 

Temple Quay House 

2 The Square 

Bristol 

BS1 6PN 

Tel: 0303 444 5000 

Email: ETC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 



Any representations that you make will be disclosed to the Appellant and the Environment Agency.  

We will enter any representations in a public register unless you write to us to ask us not to.  If you 

ask us not to we will enter a statement in the register saying that representations have been made 

but we have been asked not to put them in the register. 

If you make representations with respect to the appeal, or if we are required to consult you on the 

application, and the Planning Inspectorate decides to hold an inquiry wholly or partly in public, we 

will advise you of the date and venue.  At present, this appeal is to be decided by way of Inquiry.

Yours sincerely, 

Hannah Abrahams

Technical Officer
National Permitting Service  

Encl. Notice of appeal 




